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Toddler Learning Center
950 SE Redatta Dr., #101, Oak Harbor, WA  98277
(360) 679-1039;  http://www.tlcwhidbey.org

We provide therapy, education, and parent support for children 0-36 
months with developmental delays on Whidbey Island.

This grant was used to support operational expenses and services of this Charity. 

For more information, please see the attached report from Toddler Learning Center.



 

February 22, 2016 
 
 
Marilyn Sheldon 
Tulalip Tribes Charitable Fund 
Quil Ceda Village 
8802 27th Ave. NE 
Tulalip, WA 98271-9694 
 
RE:  Q4 2015 14.2 
 
Thank you again for your generous grant of  to assist in funding Toddler Learning Center Early 
Intervention Services for children with developmental delays.  We are grateful for your continued support 
of the children we serve on Whidbey Island.  
 
With the help of the Tulalip Tribes Charitable Funds, Toddler Learning Center provided the following 
evaluations, coordination, supports, resources, and services to children birth to 36 months and their 
families October 1, 2015 – December 31, 2015: 
 
Children and their families who received services:                       110 
Children currently in program at beginning of grant:                      67 
Children who received a developmental screening:                        43 
Children who were evaluated and newly qualified for services:     32       
Program expenses Oct-Dec:                                                  $198,966 
Percentage funded by Tulalip Tribes grant:                                  
 
We would like to share a brief story of appreciation from one of our families: 
 
“As I sat in the parking lot of the doctor’s office, fingers trembling, I opened the pamphlet for Toddler 
Learning Center (TLC) that was handed to me by the pediatrician during our 6 month well child visit.  
Within a week of that phone call, I had scheduled an in-take meeting and 2 weeks later had the 
appointment in my home for my son’s initial evaluation.  The following week we started weekly therapy 
through TLC and that opened the floodgates into Early Intervention.  Our son is doing very well.  I do not 
think he would be doing as well if we would not have caught it early.” 
 
Thank you for helping us to do this important work. 
 
In appreciation,  

Rene ‘Denman 
Rene Denman, Executive Director 
Toddler Learning Center 
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